Forest of Galtres Anglican Methodist Primary
School

Ty
Newsletter Friday 17th March 2023 ” e nuaones
Rooted and Grounded in Love

| would like to take this opportunity to update you on
staffing. After Easter, Mrs Sutton and Mrs Heaton will be
, returning after maternity leave. Mrs Sutton will be
B teaching in Owls two days a week and Mrs Heaton will
he teaching Squirrels full time. We are looking forward to
welcoming them back to Team FoG!

Congratulations to our Year 5/6 Dodgeball Team who
have qualified for the York League dodgeball finals.

Have a lovely weekend.




This half term our PSHE
puzzle is 'Healthy me'. The
children are learning about
healthy choices and how to

look after themselves.

Conkers and Acorns sorted
healthy and and unhealthy
foods. They learnt about
making healthy food choices
and sensible treat times.

Bill’s thought for the week

This week we've begun to look forward to our Easter service, planning our prayers and songs. The Church
Ambassadors have been helping prepare to share with us the Easter Story. As we continue our pilgrimage to
Holy Week we take that step closer to the most important time of the year for Christians. Perhaps over the
next couple of weeks you might like to reflect on what it is that is important in your life and what re-ordering
of priorities you might need to explore. The glorious news that Jesus is alive helps many Christians to see
more clearly how they are meant to live. | hope as we approach such a holy time, your own relationships

with what really matters continue to grow.

Rooted and Grounded in Love (Ephesians 3:17)

ALittle Fropke, BIG DREAMS®
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Author of the Month!
Each month we will have a

new author to focus on.

Important Dates for your diary

WI/C Monday 20th March - Parents' Evenings.

We will learn about them, their
style of writing and the books
they have written.

Friday 24th March - Non-uniform day. Chocolate
donation for the Easter Fair raffle.

Monday 27th March. Year 2 SATs Parent meeting.

i We will then have a range of
3.45pm in Hedgehogs classroom.

books to choose from.

Tuesday 28th March - Early years at Cannon Hall Our March author of the month
Farm. is Roald Dahl.

Wednesday 29th March - Easter Fair, 3.30pm -
4.30pm

Thursday 30th March - Easter Church Service,
10.30am start.

Thursday 30th March - Year 6 Residential Meeting,
3.45pm start in Foxes classroom.

Friday 31st March - Non-uniform day - "Wear a Hat
theme' supporting Brain Tumour awareness. Easter
Holidays.

Monday 17th April - Training day. School closed.

Tuesday 18th April - Children back to school.

Attendance Awards!
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Our winning class is 4‘
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